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Important Dates 
28 July       Inter relate Program 
2 Aug  P & C Meeting 9:15 
3 Aug  Education Week Assembly 
5 Aug           Zone Athletics 
8- 10 Aug     Bathurst 
31 Aug Happiest Show on Earth 
5 Sept School Musical 1:00 Pm & 6:00pm 

23 Sept  End of term 
 

Welcome to Term 3  
I hope that you all had a safe and happy 
break and are ready for another busy 
term. 
There are many things happening this 
term, so I encourage all parents to read 
the newsletter thoroughly and check your 
child’s school bag regularly for permission 
notes and information. 
Welcome! 
Welcome to the Antonio family. Jake has 
joined Mrs Alcevski’s class and Luke has 
settled well into Mrs Fairlie’s class. 
Welcome Miss Uhle who is taking Mrs 
Holl’s class for the first four weeks. 
Welcome Ms Butler who will be 
completing her final teaching internship 
with Mrs Pynsent during Term 3. 
 
Education Week 

To assist with time management we are 
going to combine our Education Week and 
Book Week ( One World Many Stories) 
celebration into the one day on 
Wednesday 3rd August. starting at 1pm 
with a special assembly, lunch and book 
parade. 
Department of Education and Community 
Awards will be presented to staff, 
students and community members at 
Mount View High School on 3rd August 
commencing at 4pm. Everyone is welcome 

to attend and support the school and 
community. 
Interrelate program TONIGHT  

Last week a note went home about 
the interrelate program. I 
encourage all parents with children 
in Year 3-6 to consider attending 
these personal development programs. 
You can even pay tonight. My children and 
I will also be attending the evening, to 
assist my children with their own personal 
development. 
 
School Musical– “A Journey Through 

Time” Monday 5th September.  
Our own little starstruck! 
Production has commenced 
for the school musical. Each 
class will be presenting a sequence in time 
with music and songs about that era. 
Students will be in costumes and display 
their talent. 
The Musical will be having two sessions, 
the first matinee at 1pm and the evening 
show at 6pm. Sale of tickets will be 
restricted, so that no family misses out. 
Two tickets per family have been 
reserved until 29 August . After this 
date all remaining tickets will be available 
for sale. More information as the time 
gets closer. Tickets  not on sale yet. 
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P& C Meeting 

The next P&C meeting will be on Tues-
day 2nd August at 9:15am in the li-
brary. I will be introducing our new 
school website and discussing the 
Building Education Revolution (BER) 
project. 
This is your opportunity to discuss any 
school issues and to present your won-
derful ideas. Hope to see you there. 
 
Bathurst Excursion 

By the time we publish our 
next issue of the Kearsley 
newsletter we will have 
been on our adventure to Bathurst to 
support our study of “GOLD”. 
I wish all the students a wonderful 
time and hope the weather is not too 
cold. 

I’m really looking forward to finding 
some gold! 
 
Jump Rope for Heart 

Once again the school is 
involved in the very healthy 
fundraiser, Jump Rope for 
Heart. This program pro-
motes, good fitness and develops heart 
health awareness. students will be 
practising skipping skills at school. To-
day the  
students have been presented with a 
sponsorship form to assist with the 
fundraiser.  Sponsorship is the bonus 
reward if you wish to participate in the 
fundraising. Jump off day is the  
Friday 26 August. 
 
 

    
    

 Mrs Pitt Mrs Holl Mrs Alcevski Mrs Fairlie Mrs Pynsent 

Week 9 Chelsea P Rhett D Jayde G Nikki M Thomas H 

 Hayley F Keegan T Dylan P Eliah RW Kelie C 

 Harley M Brodie E Matthew G Abbie G Kyesha G 

   Annalise H 
Sophie R 

Emma MW  

Week 10  Courtney Hermione V Rex C-R Corey S Matthew G 

 Mason S Rhett D Claudia H Ky C 
Luke A 

Zac T 

 Aryahn H Jake A Isabelle P Luke P 
Hollie L 

Nic W 

Student of the Week: Korey T 

Student  of the Week: Braith G 

        Merit Awards 

Child Protection 

During Term 3 students in all classes 
will be participating in Child Protec-
tion lessons. This is a mandatory com-
ponent set by the Department of 
Education and Community (DEC). 
If you have any question please talk 
to the class teacher. 
 

Year 6 Shirts 

Students wore their Year 6 shirt for 
the first time on Tuesday and they 
looked great. A big thank you to Mrs 
Gough who  organised for this to  
happen. 
 
Fruit and Veg Drive  

Kearsley Public School 
P & C has decided to 
conduct a Fruit and Veg Drive in line 
with its Healthy Eating Program. The 
“Eat it to Beat it” initiative is being 
run in co-operation with the Cancer 
Council of NSW and a local whole-
saler, to ensure customers receive 
quality produce. 
We would like the children to become 
involved, by obtaining orders through 
family and friends, and  we are hoping 
to promote an awareness of healthy 
eating habits, whilst raising $5 for 
every box sold.  Proceeds from the 
program will assist school fundraising 
for a new play equipment cover. 
Customers (or their representative) 
must attend the school on the speci-
fied collection date in time to collect 
their order. 
Selected classes will be asked to  
return their orders on different 

dates to cope with demand.  
Premiers Reading Challenge 

Parents and students are remindered 
that the PRC finishes on 1st Septem-
ber. All books need to be   entered 
and validated by the principal 
before that date. Don’t risked being 
disappointed by missing this closing 
date. All students completing the 
challenge will receive a special award 
from the Premier of NSW during 
Term 4. 
 
School Self Evaluation Survey 

On the school website: 
www.kearsley-p.school.nsw.edu.au 
The school self assessment survey 
can be located on the home page, mid-
dle left hand side. All parents are 
asked to complete the very quick sur-
vey to help the school with its plan-
ning for the next three years. The 
survey will close at the end of the 
term. It’s your chance to have your 
say. 

 
 

INTERRELATE 

TONIGHT 6:00 & 7:15 pm 


